
2019/2020 Section Summary 

Articling Students North 

 

Chair: Anna Beatch, MLT Aikins LLP 

Vice Chair: Brooke Johnson, McDougall Gauley LLP 

 

9/23/2019 
 

Helpful tips for articling students to 
successfully complete the CPLED bar 
admissions program and the 
articling process 
 

Marek Coutu, MLT Aikins LLP 
Jacey Safnuk, Miller Thomson LLP 
Meagan Ward, Wardell Gillis 
 

10/10/2019  
 

Helpful tips for articling students 
and junior lawyers in Chambers 
(Joint Meeting with Young Lawyers 
North)  
 

The Honourable Justice Wilson, Court of 
Queen’s Bench for Saskatchewan 

11/25/2019 
 

Helpful tips for articling students in 
Saskatoon Provincial Court   
 

The Honourable Judge Monar Enweani, 
Provincial Court of Saskatchewan   

1/27/2020 
 

Contract dos and don'ts – Helpful 
tips for successful contract drafting  
 

Brock Roe, JFK Law Corporation 

05/05/2020 Challenging Times – Navigating 
COVID-19 as an Articling or Law 
Student  
 

Anna Beatch, MLT Aikins LLP 
Brooke Johnson, McDougall Gauley LLP 

3/30/2020  Hi-jinks in High Places: When 
Lawyers in Public Office Forget 
about Legal Ethics and Duties  
  

Tom Irvine, Saskatchewan Ministry of 
Justice  

4/27/2020  
 

ADR: Information on the types of 
alternative dispute resolution and 
lawyers' ethical obligations to 
inform clients of the same   

 

Charmaine Panko, Panko Collaborative 
Law & Mediation 

5/25/2020 
 

Helpful tips on successful financial 
and insurance planning for articling 
students 
 

Jim Britton, Lawyers Financial  

 

 

 



Comments from the Chair: 

Articling Students North held five section meetings during the 2019/2020 year. Due to COVID-19, the 
CBA cancelled the remaining three section meetings. We had a wide range of topics and speakers. The 
meetings provided articling students with an opportunity to learn from the experiences of junior and 
senior lawyers in an informal setting. The articling students were very engaged at all of the meetings. 
Based on feedback received from the articling students, the meetings were successful - the above topics 
were useful and the articling students appreciated listening to the speakers’ experiences and insight.  

 

 


